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Ref Site Address Proposal Comment 

WA/2021/03231 
32 FOX ROAD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1RG 

Erection of extensions and 
alterations. 

No objection 

WA/2021/03232 

GRAYSWOOD 
HOUSE 
LOWER ROAD 
GRAYSWOOD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2DR 

Listed Building Consent to 
outbuilding for internal and 
external alterations. 

No objection subject to 
listed building officer 
consent 

WA/2021/03237 

WOODSIDE 
9 LOWER ROAD 
GRAYSWOOD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2DR 

Erection of extensions and 
alterations following 
demolition of existing lean 
to. 

Objection - see separate 
letter 

WA/2021/03221 

THE LODGE 
RED COURT  
SCOTLAND LANE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 3AN 

Erection of extensions and 
alterations following 
demolition of attached 
outhouse, erection of 
detached garage and store 
with studio above and 
associated works. 

No objection 

WA/2021/03220 

THE LODGE 
RED COURT  
SCOTLAND LANE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 3AN 

Listed Building consent for 
internal and external 
alterations to main 
dwelling. 

No objection subject to 
listed building officer 
consent 

WA/2021/03243 

GREENWAYS 
WEYDOWN ROAD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1DT 

Erection of extensions and 
alterations following 
demolition of existing 
conservatory. 

No objection subject to 
suitable bat protection 

WA/2021/03227 

HEARTSEASE, 
GRAYSWOOD 
ROAD, HASLEMERE 
GU27 2BS 

Application under Section 
73 to vary Condition 1 
(approved plans) of 
WA/2021/0081 to allow for 
alterations to fenestration 

No objection 

WA/2021/03222 

HEATHER CLOSE 
TILFORD ROAD 
HINDHEAD 
GU26 6RB 

Erection of outbuilding for 
use as ancillary habitable 
accommodation following 
demolition of existing 
garage and shed. 

No objection subject to 
it remaining ancillary to 
the main dwelling 

NMA/2022/00031 

LAND AT STURT 
FARM, STURT 
ROAD, HASLEMERE 
GU27 3SE 

Amendment to 
WA/2017/1346 to extend 
working hours for 
construction activities on 
site. 

No objection 
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WA/2022/03256 

Long Coppice Field 
FARNHAM LANE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1HG 

Erection of a replacement 
agricultural building and 
utility shed (retrospective) 

No objection 

WA/2022/00052 
28 THE AVENUE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1JT 

Erection of single storey 
extension. 

No objection 

WA/2022/00056 
145 KINGS ROAD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2QQ 

Alterations to elevations 
together with alterations to 
integral garage to form 
habitable accommodation. 

No objection 

WA/2022/00012 

GRAYSWOOD 
COTTAGE 
GRAYSWOOD 
ROAD 
HASLEMERE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2DE 

Erection of single storey 
extensions following 
demolition of existing side 
and rear extensions. 

No objection 

WA/2022/00091 

Land to the rear of 
32 WEST STREET 
HASLEMERE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2AB 

Conversion of the existing 
building to a two bedroom 
dwelling. 

Deferring comment 
until 4 February 
(following next planning 
meeting) 

WA/2022/00068 

BEECHFIELD 
CHURCH LANE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2BJ 

Erection of extensions and 
alterations following 
demolition of existing 
detached garage. 

No objection 

WA/2022/00088 

BLUE HILLS 
THREE GATES LANE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2ET 

Change of Use of land to 
residential use and 
construction of a tennis 
court and associated 
fencing 

Deferring comment 
until 4 February 
(following next planning 
meeting) 

WA/2022/00106 

AMBERLEY 
MIDHURST ROAD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2NQ 

Erection of extensions and 
alterations and erection of 
detached garage with 
associated works. 

No objection 

WA/2022/00094 

GEORGIAN HOUSE 
HOTEL 
37-41 HIGH STREET 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2JY 

Sitting of three umbrellas 

Deferring comment 
until 4 February 
(following next planning 
meeting) 
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WA/2022/00093 

GEORGIAN HOUSE 
HOTEL 
37-41 HIGH STREET 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2JY 

Erection of single storey 
extension. 

No objection 

WA/2022/00096 

GEORGIAN HOUSE 
HOTEL 
37-41 HIGH STREET 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2JY 

Listed building consent for 
the erection of a single 
storey extension. 

No objection subject to 
listed building consent 

WA/2022/00097 

GEORGIAN HOUSE 
HOTEL 
37-41 HIGH STREET 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2JY 

Listed building consent for 
the erection of a metal 
framed and glazed terrace 
enclosure and retractable 
awning to private terrace. 

No objection subject to 
listed building consent 

WA/2022/00072 

POUND CORNER 
HOUSE 
90 HIGH STREET 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2LA 

Installation of solar panels. 

No objection 

WA/2022/00071 

POUND CORNER 
HOUSE 
90 HIGH STREET 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2LA 

Listed Building consent for 
installation of solar panels. 

No objection subject to 
listed building consent 

WA/2022/00092 

GEORGIAN HOUSE 
HOTEL 
37-41 HIGH STREET 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2JY 

Erection of a metal framed 
and glazed terrace 
enclosure and retractable 
awning to private terrace. 

No objection 

WA/2022/00079 

FIVEOAKS 
WHITMORE VALE 
ROAD 
HINDHEAD 
GU26 6JA 

Erection of extensions and 
alterations. 

No objection 

WA/2022/00001 

ST EDMUNDS 
SCHOOL TRUST LTD 
ST EDMUNDS 
SCHOOL  
PORTSMOUTH 
ROAD 
HINDHEAD 
GU26 6BH 

Demolition of office 
building, and provision of 
new dining halls and 
kitchen. 

No objection 

 


